
Dear Editor,

Thank you very much for your letter and for the reviewers’

comments concerning our manuscript entitled “Retraction note to:

Beneficial effect of probiotics supplements in reflux esophagitis

treated with esomeprazole: A randomized controlled trial”

(No. 79597 ). We have studied the comments carefully and have

revised our manuscript which we hope meet with their approval.

We hope that this revised version is acceptable for publication in

World Journal of Gastroenterology. We are looking forward to

hearing from you soon.

Best Regards,

Shi-Dong Sun, Professor

Department of Gastroenterology

PKUCare Luzhong Hospital



Shandong Province, China

sunshidong@163.com


